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January 28, 2013

Ms. Penny Beaulieu
The Community Foundation
3700 Sixth Street, Suite 200
Riverside, CA 92501

Dear Penny:

Thanks for joining Second Harvest Food Bank in our mission to
reduce hunger and malnutrition in 18 counties across northwest
North Carolina. Because of you...we are able to feed our neighbors in
need.

Your gift of $10,000, received January 23 from the S.L. Gimbel
Foundation, will support our feeding programs and make a real
difference in the lives of hungry children and families throughout our
service area.

For every dollar you donate, we can secure and distribute enough
food for 7 nutritious meals.

Persistent unemployment in our region continues to impact the
number of families in need of food assistance, especially families with
children. The increased need for food, coupled with ongoing shortages
in our available food supply results in a sustained emergency. Your
support at this time is critical to help us feed our community.

Every can, every dollar, and every hour makes a difference to
someone who is hungry. Hunger is a solvable problem. Thanks for
making a difference and being part of the solution.

Sincerely, Loe |
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Clyde W. Fitzgerald, Jr.
Executive Director

Second Harvest Food Bank of Northwest North Carolina, a charity recognized as tax-
exempt by the IRS under Section 501(c)(3), did not give or receive goods or services in
consideration of this gift. Please notify us if you wish to remain anonymous.
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